
 

 
 
 

 
SLHD Mental Health After Hours Meeting 
 
Dear Member, 

 
Understandably, mental health workers across Sydney Local Health District have many 
issues, concerns and questions in relation to the critical incident that occurred recently.  
 
Your HSU Organisers Peter Mason and Denise O’Shaughnessy are strongly committed 
to supporting members of the HSU and will work to ensure a safe working environment 
for you.  
 
Peter and Denise are currently in the process of arranging an after hours meeting for 
SLHD mental health workers. Further details of this meeting will be provided shortly.  
 
The purpose of the meeting will be to listen and learn about your concerns. Once we have 
a united position, we will have your concerns raised with the SLHD executive.  
 
If you are interested in attending an after hours meeting, please RSVP to email 
peter.mason@hsu.asn.au. Please indicate if you have a preferred day/time to meet. 
 
Not yet a member of the HSU? Now is the time to join and have your say. New members 
can join by visiting www.hsu.asn.au/join or by calling the Union on 1300 478 679. 
 
In unity, 
 

 
Gerard Hayes 
Secretary, HSU NSW/ACT/QLD 
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